Dialogue on Diversity Partners with Census 2020
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Washington, DC - We are excited to announce that we are partnering with the U.S. Census Bureau to support the 2020
Census. As a partner, we will be working to make sure our community is accurately represented in the upcoming
decennial count.

The census counts everyone in the United States. Census results are the basis for congressional representation and
help determine how more than $675 billion in federal funds is distributed each year to support vital programs in states
and communities across the country. These funds shape local health care, housing, education, transportation,
employment, and public policy.

As such, Dialogue on Diversity has been a long-time supporter of the Census and strives to keep its members engaged
in equal and fair representation. You deserve to be counted and acknowledged in the demographic make-up of your
community. This is why we are once again joining in the Census outreach just as we did ten years ago.

As the 2020 Census approaches, we will continue to share information about how you can make sure our community is
fully represented. Visit 2020CENSUS.GOV anytime to get the latest news.

WHAT Dialogue on Diversity Partners with Census 2020
WHEN : 2019-10-27 22:47:26

WHERE :

CONTACT:

dialog.div@prodigy.net

Dialogue on Diversity: Founded in 1991, Dialogue on Diversity, a A§501(c)3 non-profit, is an international
network of women, and men, entrepreneurs and professionals, NGO executives and staff, a non-profit civil
society organization bringing together Latino and other diverse ethnicities and cultural traditions, for exploring
essential social and policy questions.
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